
 

       Notice  

          (Security Refund) 

I feel highly delighted and honored to inform our  revered Alumni that 

the security refund cheque is ready therefore you are requested to 

kindly collect your cheques between 1st April to 8th April 2016. 

All the requisite documents of such Alumni have been found complete 

in all respects. 
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